287 June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Many thanks for all of your contributions for the Summer Fairl We can plan the stalls and look forward to the event on the 10t July.

Y5 enjoyed their time at the Bridgewater Hall this moming for The Big Sing. Well done to them for their behaviour and singing!

Y6 have Bike Ability in groups next week. | am sure it will be fun and informative.

REMINDER We are a non-smoking site so please do not smoke or vape on the school premises.

Thers has been an email about dinners sent out today. Pleasa read and reply. This is very important,

We wish Y6 well as they are on visits to their High Schools next Thursday.

School will be closed on Friday gth July ior an RE Training Day for the staff.

I have artached a flier for the Wythenshawe Games.

With prayers,

Sarah Yates

Headteacher
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